Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Dear Ms. Culin,

Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Thursday, July 24, 2014 2:45 PM

'Culin,Lisa, OAKLAND,Corporate Services'

Luster,Sean,OAKLAND,Facilities Management; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Fuel leak Case RO153 - Dreyer's Grand Ice Cream, 5929 College Avenue, Oakland, CA

You are correct. Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) has requested meeting to discuss your case in light of
the State Water Resources Control Board's (SWRCBs) Low Threat Underground Storage Tank Case Closure Policy

(LTCP). ACEH would like to discu

ss the path forward for the subject fuel leak case. Please provide several dates and

times during which the meeting can be scheduled. Due to prior commitments, please suggest dates no earlier than

August 26, 2014.

Thank you,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG
Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502-6540
phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Culin,Lisa, OAKLAND,Corporate Services [mailto:Lisa.Culin@us.nestle.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 24, 2014 10:06 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Cc: Luster,Sean,0AKLAND,Facilities Management

Subject: FUEL LEAK CASE CLOSURE

Dear Keith,

I’'m responding to the letter you sent regarding Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000153, GeoTracker Global ID T0600100466,
Dreyer’s Grand Ice Cream, 5929 College Avenue, Oakland, Ca 94618.

| believe you are requesting some dates to meet to discuss closure of this case.
Please confirm and | will forward some possible dates.



Thank you,
Lisa

Lisa Culin

Corporate Services

Nestlé USA

Office - (510) 450.4623

5929 College Ave., Oakland, CA 94618
Lisa.Culin@us.nestle.com




